THE SOMME ASSOCIATION

Vice-Presidents The Viscount Brookeborough, DL

Chairman Mr Alan McFarland

Director Mrs Carol Walker, MBE

Telephone 028 91823202 Facsimile 028 91823214 Website: www.sommeassociation.com

Email:sommeassociation@btconnect.com Face Book: The Somme Association

233 Bangor Road Newtownards

RT23 7PH

Honorary President: H.R.H The Duke of Gloucester, KG, GCVO

26th May 2021

Mr Anthony Tohill Chief Executive Mid Ulster District Council Circular Road Dungannon BT71 6DT

Dear Mr Tohill

Re: 'Friends of the Somme' yearly subscription 2021/22

I am writing to inform you that your council's yearly subscription to the Somme Association is now due. This year's fee, in line with the previous year, is as follows: £1,000.00 plus VAT of £200.00 making a total of £1,200.00. The subscription relates to the financial year ending 31st March 2022. Please find invoice enclosed which contains our bank details for BACS payments.

Due to the times we all find ourselves in, this year's annual subscription is extremely important to the Association and its' work going forward as we recover after COVID restrictions.

At a recent meeting of the Somme Advisory Council representatives from each Council were updated on our work over the past year and our future plans.

The Officers of the Somme Association wish me to thank your Council for its continued support over this very difficult time and sincerely hope that it will continue to support our work at the Somme Museum and the Ulster Memorial Tower, France. May I take this opportunity to send best wishes and continuing good health.

If you have any questions, you would like answered, please do not hesitate to contact me by email sommeassociation@btconnect.com

Yours faithfully

Carol Walker MBE

lowed Walker

Director Enc.

RECEIVED

- 1 JUN 2021

CHIEF EXECUTIVE